Upcoming
Public Information Meeting!

Rocky Creek Rd

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) is holding a public information meeting for
proposed improvements to the West Georgia Rd. (S-272) corridor in the City of Simpsonville in Greenville
County. The meeting will have an informal drop-in format, with displays, informational handouts, and com-
ment forms. SCDOT staff and project team members will be available to gather feedback and answer your
questions. We look forward to seeing you on July 27t!

Persons with disabilities who may require special accommodations at the meeting should contact Betty
Gray at (803) 737-1395.



https://bit.ly/scdotWGaRoad
https://bit.ly/scdotWGaRoad

SCCST

South Carolina Department of Transportation

Please visit online for additional
project information or to leave a
comment. Comments will be ac-
cepted through August 13, 2021.

Project Website:

https://bit.ly/scdotWGaRoad

(May not be compatible with Internet Explorer)

QUESTIONS?

Erica Hailey

SCDOT Project Manager
P.O. Box 191

Columbia, SC 29202

Phone: 803-737-4848
Email: HaileyEY @scdot.org

Limited internet access? Contact the Project
Manager to request hard copies of the project
information.

ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES OFFICE
PO BOX 191
COLUMBIA, SC 29202

Postal Customer
Simpsonville, SC 29680

To speak with an interpreter, please contact SCDOT at (855) 467-2368 or (803) 737-1200.
Para hablar con un intérprete, comuniquese con SCDOT al (855) 467-2368 numero gratuito ¢ (803) 737-1200.
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